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MONTHLY UPDATES   

After a moment of silence held for the 
members of the armed services, civil 
servants, sick club members, and deceased 
club members, the meeting was called to 
order by Vice President Dom Agostino. There 
were 31 members in attendance. There were 
2 new members voted in.  Welcome to 
Maspenock Rod & Gun Steven Gober and 
Austin Toungthirath. 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Leo O’Rourke presented the report.  There is 
a total of 508 members.  

TREASURER 

Lloyd Currie presented the report. He 
requested that any Chairperson making 
deposits complete the deposit envelope. He 
updated the membership on the cell tower 
negotiations, a possible land purchase and 
the possibility of accepting credit card 
transactions.  

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Last month’s minutes were sent for 
publication in The Sportsmen’s News and 
made available for electronic distribution. 

 

 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

Buddy Mainini presented the report.  Topics 
will be covered under the committees. 

TRAP  

Steve M. reported that the Summer League 
has 17 registered shooters.  There is a lot of 
shooting being done. In June there were 5 
members who shot a 25 straight. There was a 
work party on the 16th. They split wood. They 
are still shooting on Wednesdays and 
Sundays and new members are welcome to 
come up to use their 2 free rounds of clays 
during that time.    

WORCESTER COUNTY LEAGUE 

No report. The club does not have a 
delegate. See a director if interested. 

RIFLE RANGE 

Terry Thomas reported on the Rifle Range.  
The June 3rd match was and Egg Shoot.  
There were 17 shooters and 24 entries.  
Roger Curtis took first in sporter and Tony B. 
took first in target.  It was a successful event.  
Terry thanked all who helped set up and also 
those who stayed to clean up.  The next 
event is August 5th. There is a new berm on 
the right hand side. Ed D was thanked for 
building this on his vacation. 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR PISTOL 

No report.    

FISH & GAME 

No report. 

ENTERTAINMENT 

Ed Davis reported on up-coming June and 
July events.  

STRUCTURE AND GROUNDS 

No report. 

ARCHERY 

No report. 

SAFETY 

No report. 

OLD BUSINESS 

Ed M. is still recruiting volunteers for the 
clam bake.  He almost has the number of 
volunteers he needs. Members are needed 
for clean up before and after the event. 
Please register on-line or see Ed if you would 
like to help out. Buddy mentioned it would 
be nice to see the juniors volunteer for the 
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event. Paul said all committees should 
encourage their members to volunteer. 

NEW-BUSINESS 

Manny coordinated dates with the BOD for 
Air Rifle and Pistol PTOs. The conflicting 
dates were resolved. The membership 
approved dates for an August Air Pistol 
Clinic. A pistol raffle was approved.  The prize 
is a 1911 Remington Enhanced.  There are 
only 100 tickets being sold. An appropriation 
was approved for an additional camera. 
Another appropriated was approved for 
wood to complete the indoor archery range 
and money was approved for widows, siding 
an possible blown in insulation. Dave noted 
that First Aid kits were purchased under 
budget.  He requested the purchase of an 
AED and training for it. The BOD asked that 
this issue be brought to the next directors 
meeting with more detail. 

GOOD OF THE CLUB  

Leo O won the monthly cash door prize.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


